
Attendance for w/c 18/12/17 
 

Class Percentage 

RM 91.03 

RT 78.34 

1J 98 

1L 91.67 

2G 91.29 

3R 96.36 

 
School’s Attendance – 91.83% 
National Attendance -   96.1% 
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3B 98.28 

4B 87.24 

4W 91.38 

5MB 95.86 

5G 89.31 

6B 95.33 

6J 88.39 
 

 
11th January 2018 
  . 

 Best Class Attendance for w/c 21/12 – was 3B with 98.28% attendance. Any class that 
manages 100% for the whole week will be rewarded with a non-uniform day. 

 Children starting Reception in 2018 – the deadline for applying for school places is 15th 
January 2018.  

 Cheerleading After School Club (Y1-6) – starts on Friday 26th January running for 4 weeks. 
Please collect a registration form from the school office. 

 John Gallagher Football Club (Y3 & 4) – starts on Monday 15th January running for 5 weeks. 
Please collect a registration form from the school office. 

 Parents Evening – takes place on 25th January. Please return reply slip indicating preference. 
 

 

Coleshill Art Space Project 
The children have been involved in designing a piece of art work, a statue, sculpture or mural to be 
placed opposite the Town Hall which would act as a tourist attraction. 
 
The Town Council have asked for the school to ask parents if they would pledge support by offering a 
donation of £2 towards the project. The project is 59% funded with £3000 from County Council, however 
local backers are needed. It is not the value of the pledge that is important, but the number of them. 
Please visit www.spacehive.com/casper. 
 
Special Menu – Thursday 18th January 
 
Hot Dog 
Or 
Cheese & Tomato Pizza, Served with Potato Wedges and Baked Beans or Fresh Salad 
 
American Style Pancake with Fruit Topping or Ice Cream 
 
E-Safety Day, Tuesday 13th February 
On-Line Safety Training for pupils, teachers and parents. Jane Key, Warwickshire On-Line and Child 
Safety Officer will be reminding children about being safe whilst using computer, ipads or phones on the 
internet. This will take place from 1.30-3.20pm. Parents are invited to attend an awareness session from 
5.30pm until 6.30pm when Jane will talk about keeping your child safe whilst they are on the internet. It 
is the ideal opportunity to share good practice and to raise concerns. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.spacehive.com/casper

